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WHAT’S GOING ON WITH THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN? News from Misterton with 

Walcote. 

Monday 5th March saw the Misterton and Walcote Neighbourhood Plan take a giant leap forward. 

Nathan opened the Black Horse for us (despite it being his day off) and over 20 people came along to 

help set up three Focus Groups. These will spend the spring and summer collecting the data needed 

to prepare the policies for the finished document. Volunteers divided themselves between the 

Housing Group, Environment Group and Community Assets, Transport and Economy Group. Already 

planned are traffic surveys and landscape assessments, but many other activities will follow, so 

YOU ARE NOT TOO LATE TO GET INVOLVED! 

If you have any expertise you think could be useful, or you have a few hours to spare and would like 

to find out what is going on, please contact any Parish Councillor, or email 

clerk@mistertonwithwalcote.org  

Liz Marsh (Misterton with Walcote Neighbourhood Planning Group) 
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